

# NEWSLETTER



### **Christmas performances**

We are feeling so proud of our children in Year 2 for their wonderful Christingle Service in church on Wednesday afternoon—the singing was exceptional and the Christingle story was narrated with such confidence. Our nursery children also performed their Nativity today—it was incredible to see our youngest children perform so confidently in front of a very busy audience! Next week we have more performances taking place with our Christmas concert on Wednesday evening, Reception nativities on Thursday and our live



streaming of carols on Friday morning (details to follow next week).

#### Manor MAT world cup

A group of 9 East Park children attended a World Cup morning at Manor Primary School last week playing against teams from other schools within our MAT. Our children were fantastic role models throughout the tournament, played well as a team and reached the semi finals. We came a very respectable 3rd place—well done to the team!



## **Chatty Parkers**

Our question for this week's Chatty Parkers is:

"'Do you think it's harder to be an adult or a child?"

We look forward to thoughts being shared throughout next week.



## **Christmas party day**

A reminder that Christmas party day is taking place on Friday 16th December—children can wear party clothes or a Christmas jumper. Party food will be provided by our kitchen staff for lunch—if you do not wish your child to have party food, we ask that a packed lunch is brought in to school instead. Nursery children have their own plans for Thursday and Friday—check with our nursery staff if you are unsure.